
 

 

 

Thank you for registering for the Fall 2025 Tennessee Data and Attendance Supervisors 

Conference. This conference will be held at the Embassy Suites, Murfreesboro, September 24-26, 

2025. Payments should be made in the amount of $300 per person. Please allow this 

confirmation to serve as your invoice. 

Please send this form with your check to:  
Tennessee Attendance Supervisors Steering Committee 

c/o Betsy Gentry 

700 Jones Circle 

Lewisburg, TN 37091 
 
Attendee’s Name: 
 

 
 
Attendee’s Email: 
 

 
 
District/Organization: 
 

 
 


